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Dear Parents / Guardians, 
Next week education officers from True Relationships and Reproductive Health (formerly Family 
Planning QLD) will be visiting the school. They will be running sessions on Tuesday 31/10 and 
Wednesday 1/11 for both students and parents. More information on session content can be found at:  
http://www.true.org.au/Education/allschool  

A letter was sent home outlining in detail the program for their visit. If you did not receive a letter, 
please see Clementa in the office. If you would like more information on the upcoming visit, please do 
not hesitate to contact the principal. 
On Tuesday Newcrest published its latest news article Baby Steps for Big Dreams featuring LIPS’s visit 
to the mine on the last day of Term 3. This is very exciting for us! Please see this document attached. It 
has also been posted on LIPS’s noticeboard outside the front office.  
 
School Council 
There will be a School Council meeting in the staffroom today – Thursday the 26th October at 7pm. 
 
Student Led Conferences 
Student Led Conferences will be held on Wednesday evening 8th November. 
  

 

Congratulations to our Term 4 Week 3 PrinciPal’s 

Award Recipients! 

 

 

   

           Adeena Ahmed – Kindy 

 

           Tommy Marquet – Year 1 

 

           Paulette Tadoi – Year 6 

 

           Ellenora Lennie – Prep 

 

           Bethany Sigere – Year 3 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Year 6/7 Show Night 
Please note that the Year 6/7 Show night tomorrow Friday the 27th of October from 5.15pm. This night 
is for the parents of Year 6 and 7 students only. 
 

 

      Week 4 Term 4 2017  

 

 

 

http://www.true.org.au/Education/allschool


 
 
Dogs 
Please note that due to health and safety regulations all dogs brought on to the school campus must 
be placed on a leash. 
 
Pick-up times 
Parents are reminded that the pick-up time for students in the afternoon is 2.45pm. All children should 
have left the school by 3.00pm.  The exception to this is if children are remaining after school for an 
organised activity like homework club or sport. PLEASE NOTE: Pick up time for Kindy is 12.15pm sharp. 
 
After School Activities Term Four 
Homework Club – Wednesday Year 6/7 with Miss Collins, Year 4/5 with Ms Langusch and Year 2/3 with 
Mrs Thomas from 3pm-4pm. 
Media Club – Thursday with Ms Langusch, Years 3-7 from 3pm-4pm. 
 
End of Term: Term 4 finishes on Thursday the 7th December. 

 

 

Congratulations to our year 4/5 class for their very 

informative assembly on technology featuring 

animations produced by the class. 

 

 

 

Would you like to win a jar of lollies?     
 

All students need to do is guess how many lollies are in the jar. 
Each lunch during week 5, students can visit student council reps outside the office 
to register their guess. They can guess the number of lollies more than once! 
Raffle tickets:  0.50t for 1 ticket and K1.00 for 3 tickets.  
Good luck!! 
 

Student Council will be holding a sausage sizzle and popper snack after school … 
On:  Friday 3rd November 

Cost:  K5.00 

Money raised from both the raffle and sausage sizzle will go towards LIPs student 

activities in 2018 and community improvement projects. 
 

 

 



Swimming Carnival:  
Thanks to Miss Collins and the staff for the organisation and running of the swimming carnival last 
Thursday – it was a great evening. Congratulations to the Muruks and all students for their participation. 
 

Muruks – very proud and happy winners 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Regards, 

Greg Neville 
 


